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FORT BEND COUNTY, TEXAS

Richard W. Stolleis, P.E.
County Engineer

21017

MEMORANDUM

TO: All Members of the Commissioners Court

Re: Bonbrook Plantation South Section 9
Benton Road

The County has received a contribution in the amount of $289,500 from B-Brook
Land Partners LP for improvements to the portion of Benton Road adjacent to the
plat “Bonbrook Plantation South Section 9.” This contribution is proposed to be
received by Fort Bend County Commissioners Court on February 14, 2017 and
used for future Benton Road improvements.

Sincerely,

Richard W. Stolleis, P.E.
County Engineer

cc.  County Judge Robert Hebert
Commissioner Vincent Morales, Precinct 1
Commissioner Grady Prestage, Precinct.2
Commissioner W.A. “Andy” Meyers, Precinct.3
Commissioner James Patterson, Precinct. 4
Marc Grant, Road and Bridge Commissioner
Micheal Wang, LJA Engineering
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